
From: Grace Sinden Sent: Friday, July 25, 2008 11:34 AM 
To: energymasterplan 
Subject: Re: <no subject> 
 
In general, we support the Sierra Club's comments on the NJ Energy 
Master Plan and want to see a much greater percentage of our energy 
supply from clean alternative sources and conservation, including 
mandating LEED in new and retrofitted buildings with an emphasis on 
best available insulation. 
 
Such a progressive program will help NJ environmentally and 
economically in creating new businesses, etc.  This is a critical issue 
and New Jersey can be in the forefront attracting clean industry and 
protecting public health with cleaner air.  We oppose oil drilling off 
the coast as unnecessary and dangerous to the tourist industry and we 
think more nuclear power is not a safe or ecomical way to go. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Frank & Grace Sinden 
Princeton, NJ 08540 
  
 


